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PPA Process for Spring 2018: 
Guided Pathways—Program Planning & Assessment 

 
Rather than require faculty, staff, and administrators to engage in the same, ongoing PPA process 
that has been required from fall 2013 through spring 2017, the college would focus efforts on 
planning for guided pathways, inclusive of similar type of work necessary in assessing student 
success and gaps therein, identifying key strategies and activities, and prioritizing funding that 
will drive guided pathways forward—all within the context of developing the next strategic plan. 

 

Rationale 
 
1. The multi-year cycle of PPA reporting that began in fall 2013 was designed to coincide with 

the implementation of Strategic Plan 2013-2018. June 30, 2018 marks the endpoint of the 
current strategic plan’s implementation; therefore, PPA reports completed in the spring of 
2018 will not have any impact on the current strategic plan. 
 

2. All academic and non-instructional programs that were initially included in the multi-year 
cycle of PPA reporting had up to four annual reports and at least one required comprehensive 
report due during this time period. Comprehensive 
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